Greetings Members September 2015

Good news first! Congratulations to Bobby Parker for his hole-in-one! He made
it on number six, while playing with the Noon Group, and yes, he’s in the hole-in-
one club. If you aren’t in it just let the front desk know you want in and they will

add you to the list. Currently, an ace is worth about $225.00.

Now for the not-so-good. We are struggling to meet our financial commitments
and have made adjustments to our workforce. The Pro Shop operations will shift
to the Lounge, Monday-Friday, once the Bartender arrives. Maintenance has
also cut back. Mr. John’s last day was the 18th, but he said he would volunteer
occasionally thru the Winter. Our mechanic, Ken, will be leaving Oct 1. Grass
cutting is slowing down, but there are other things to be done and if you can
assist us, contact Wayne and let him know. Thanks!!! We are planning a
fundraiser to help us pay our upcoming taxes, so please join in and support this
effort.

A recutring problem is members not paying their bills on time. According to the
contract we sign, our dues/charges are DUE ON THE FIRST DAY OF THE
MONTH! If you are having a problem please sign up for BANK DRAFT, OR HAVE
YOUR CREDIT CARD CHARGED! See Jim to get this started. It will be of great
help to us!

We have an opening on the Board, so if you are interested in serving our Club,
and believe you can be an asset, let one of us know. We will be selecting
someone at our October meeting.

NOW THE GOOD NEWS: The response to our pleas for donations to restore #16
Green, has been really good and except for some fine tuning the work is
completed. Look forward to an amazing surface next Spring. We have also
placed a lot of Sod on #17, and will work on it and others as time and money
allows. Contributions are still being accepted, so if you haven’t donated please
consider helping us out. The following members have donated money and or
time to this project: Carl L., Frank N., Sam S., Doug M., Dennis G., Grady J., Clay
W., Jim R., Craig D., Truman O., Bill W., Malcom N., Curtis & Sylvia F, Earl S.,
Dewey P., Harold B., William B., Jason V., Harold S., Bruce S., Skip E., and Roger
W. MANY THANKS TO EACH OF YOU!!!

Putt them out!
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President, Board of Directors



